
 

 

Re: Dates for the summer term 
 
Dear families, 
 

I hope you all had a good rest over the Easter break and made the most of the bank holiday. 

We are very happy to be moving into what we hope is going to be a much more stable term for our 

pupils and their families. 

It has been a bit of a ‘stop-start’ year but we are keen to make the most of the time we have this 

term. 

 

Parent/Carer Evenings 

We will be running a full schedule of Parent/Carer Evenings over the next ten weeks of term. Each 

evening will take place remotely via the school’s Edulink portal. 

We held a ‘trial run’ with Year 11 parents and carers on 29th April and the evening was a huge success. 

In preparation for the subsequent evenings, please ensure that you know/have your login details for 

the Edulink portal. 

If you are unsure of your login details please email: school@leytonstone.waltham.sch.uk and they will 

be resent to you. 

Please see below for the dates of the upcoming evenings:  

May 

20th – Year 7 Parent/Carer Evening  

27th – Year 10 Parent/Carer Evening 

June 

17th  - Year 8 Parent/Carer Evening 

July 

1st – Year 9 Parent/Carer Evening 

8th – Leytonstone Family Values Award Evening 

 

School day and academic calendar 2021-22 

Over the next two weeks we will be consulting parents, carers and staff over some proposed changes 

to the organisation of the school day. There have been some positive developments as part of our 
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approach to safety as a result of the pandemic. We will also be publishing the school calendar for next 

year.  

 

Leytonstone Family Values Awards Evening 

The inaugural LFV Awards Evening is set to take place on Thursday 8th July. More details will be shared 

soon and many of our pupils will have their hard work, dedication and resilience this year recognised 

by the wider school community – watch this space! 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
J McQuaid 
Head Teacher 


